

BURY ST EDMUNDS ALL-THROUGH TRUST

All-Through Schooling Beeton's Way, Bury St. Edmunds, IP32 6RF

Telephone (01284) 754857 Fax (01284) 767313 www.burytrust.org

18th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is with real regret that I write to inform you that the Department for Education has decided not to build the STEM Academy on the Westley site and will reinstate that over the summer. The decision is not based on the merits of the project but on a view that there aren't enough students in the town.

Our supporting companies are still very keen to continue to work with us and County Upper has the capacity to run a practical STEM offering alongside its traditional curriculum from 2020.

We will keep you in touch through our usual newsletters and communications.

Yours sincerely

Steve Boor

Chair of the Trust Board















